
From: Bram Baker   
Sent: Sunday, March 1, 2020 11:29 PM 
To: BoardSec <BoardSec@oeb.ca> 
Subject: Enbridge’s Dawn-Parkway gas pipeline proposal 
 

To Ontario Energy Board, 

 
Frankly, the Enbridge Dawn-Parkway pipeline proposal is one that most people in Ontario will 
oppose. This is the wrong direction to move in if we're ever going to tackle pollution, climate 
and environmental damage. 
We need to be investing in clean energy production. Because we literally cannot afford to be 
burning more hydrocarbons and sacrificing the environment in that pursuit. 

Bram Baker 
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